
Town of Goshen-Board of Fire Commissioners 
Regular Meeting-Via Zoom 

Wednesday, May 5, 2021 7:00PM 
 
 

Present:   Donald Sage, and Alternate Lisa Foster  

Excused:  Chairman William Lane, Tony Damiani 

Others:  Chief Barry Hall 

 

Call Meeting to Order:  Don Sage called the meeting to order at 7:03PM. Alternate 

Lisa Foster was sat as a regular member for this meeting.  

Reading of the Minutes:  The minutes of the regular meeting of April 7, 2021 were 

reviewed by the Commissioners.  

IN A MOTION made by Lisa Foster and seconded by Don Sage, it was VOTED to 

accept the minutes from the April 7, 2021 regular meeting as submitted. Motion carries.  

Fire Chief’s Report: Chief Barry Hall reported that the Company responded to 14 EMS 

calls, 2 Fire Calls, and 1 MVA.  The Company responded to an automatic alarm call that 

turned out to be a structure fire. Barry commended the members who responded for a 

good save on that call. The MVA was along the Goshen section of Route 272. Norfolk 

and Drakeville also responded to the call. The call came in as a car vs. moose. It was a 

busy scene and a good job was done by all.  

The Hurst tool was serviced and is in working order.  

IN A MOTION by Lisa Foster and seconded by Don Sage, it was VOTED to accept the 

Fire Chief’s report as presented.  

Correspondence: None 

Fire Marshal’s report:  The report for April 2021 was read by the Clerk. 

IN A MOTION made by Lisa Foster and seconded by Don Sage, it was VOTED to 

accept the Fire Marshal’s report for April 2021 report as read.  Motion carries. 

Bills: All qualifying bills and vouchers were reviewed on report provided by the Clerk. 

The report was submitted with the agenda on the Town website.  

IN A MOTION made by Lisa Foster and seconded by Don Sage, it was VOTED to 

accept and pay bills as submitted on the report. Motion carries 

Old Business: None  
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New Business:  Barry Hall talked about a retirement gathering for Fire Marshal Bill 

Baldwin.  

Stan Detwiler also discussed the plan for the EMT course offered in conjunction with the 

Goshen Recreation Department. He is doing the preliminary layout of dates and needs 

to have the course outlined to be sent in for approval to the State. It is a 180 hour 

course. The hope is to start it in September.  

 

OTHER BUSINESS TO COME BEFORE THE BOARD: None  

 

IN A MOTION by Lisa Foster and seconded by Don Sage, it was VOTED to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:10pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Erin Reilly 
Commission Clerk 


